
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Important information about Buses and Tickets 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 27, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Tomorrow is the day! Please read carefully the information below in regards to the buses and tickets. 

 

Buses 

 

There will be 2 buses going from Belvedere. One will have about half guests and half members. That bus 

will arrive at 11:10 am and leave Belvedere at 11:40 am. The bus captain is Jean Rondon. Bus number 

137. 

 

The other bus will arrive at 11:30 am and leave at 12:00 noon sharp. Kimisei is the bus captain for this 

bus, Bus number 4A. 

 

Financial Offering 

 

We are asking $10 per person and $25 for a family of 3 or more. Then as always, we take up a collection 

for the driver of the bus at the end of the trip. Since we are not asking the guests to pay for the bus, please 

bring your donation in an envelope and give it to the bus captain. 

 

Tickets (This is very important!) 

 

If by chance you or someone with a ticket cannot make it to the rally, please turn in your ticket as we 

have brothers and sisters who don't have tickets. It would be a shame if some tickets were left behind and 

those seats were never filled. 

 

If you have any tickets that will not be used, please bring them to Belvedere on Saturday morning and 

give them to Jean Rondon who will then bring them to the Will Call at the event so they can be used for 

someone else. You can see Jean at bus #137 before 11am on the grounds of Belvedere. 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing you Saturday at the Prudential 

Center. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


